
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
October 17, 2017 

 
PRESENT:   Jim Coffey-Chairman, Jeanne Cunningham, Frank Danisienka, Debbie Deaton 
 
The Board convened at 6:00 p.m.  
 
The Board approved: 
 
Minutes from October 4, 2017. 
Report of Cut, Steven Riggs, 201 Temple Road, Map 11/87, 11/89 and 10/30. Debbie will present the 
yield tax worksheets at the November 7, 2017 meeting for signatures. 
 
The Board reviewed an Intent to Cut from Amy Belanger, 84 North Street, Jaffrey, Map 16A/38-2. Ms. 
Belanger has outstanding tax warrants and liens. The Board asked Debbie to send a letter to Ms. 
Belanger and Mr. Labonte (logger) requesting a bond in the amount of $500 to cover the estimated 
timber tax. 
 
The Sebastian Barthelmess suit was discussed. Jeanne made a motion for the town attorney, Bart Mayer, 
to proceed. The motion was seconded by Frank and passed unanimously. 
 
At 6:45, the Board met with the Board of Selectmen to finalize the budget and asked for an extension on 
the Mapping portion. The Selectmen approved the remainder of the budget and granted an extension. 
 
The meeting resumed in the conference room at 7:15. Debbie was asked to get information from CAI 
Vice President, Tim Fountain on the cost of the less expensive mapping option and what the time frame 
would be for the project.  
 
Jim will be writing an article to abolish the Budget Committee. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30. 
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